

COLORADO CITY METROPOLITAN DISTRICT
PUBLIC NOTICE
BOARD OF DIRECTORS PUBLIC HEARING 
A Public Hearing of the Board of Directors of the Colorado City Metropolitan District will be held Tuesday October 25, 2022  beginning at 6:00 p.m.

1.	CALL TO ORDER.
3.	QUORUM CHECK. 
		
4.	APPROVAL OF AGENDA.

5.	Agenda Item.
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HERBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Colorado City Metropolitan District (the “District”) will hold a public hearing on October 25, 2022 at 6:00 pm at 4497 Bent Brothers Blvd., Colorado City, Colorado regarding a proposed amendment to the Rules and Regulations of the District. The proposed amendment would change the tap fee rates for the District, hearing on the increasing of tap fees from $16,500 to $20,000,( $11,000 water and $9,000 Sewer). Set Moratorium for tap in 2022.


Board will consider public comment and input on the proposed Fee raises.  

6.	ADJOURNMENT.


The meeting will be held at the Administration Building located at 4497 Bent Brothers Blvd., Colorado City, CO. 81019.  Alternate location if so needed will be at the Recreation Center located at 5000 Cuerno Verde, Colorado City, CO. 81019.  The public is invited to attend.

Posted Sept  28, 2022	
Board of Directors
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